## December 28, 2021

Dear Vista La Jolla Homeowner:

The Vista La Jolla Townhomes Association's 2021 Reconvened Annual Meeting & Election was held on Wednesday, December 8, 2021 at 6:00pm via Zoom Video Conference.

Enclosed please find the Report of Inspector of Elections from, Inspection of Election, Stella Logan.

Pamela Findling and Cathy Colclasure were elected to serve a two-year term on the Board of Directors.

Your current 2021-2022 Board of Directors are:

- Susanne Ball President
- Kurt Swanson Vice President
- Pamela Findling Treasurer
- Sue Rotunno Secretary
- Cathy Colclasure Director

If you have any questions, please contact the office of A. McKibbin & Co. at (858) 551-1885.

Sincerely,

Sean DeFreitas, CCAM®
Community Association Manager
Vista La Jolla Townhomes Association